
 

 

MIAMI LIGHTHOUSE FOR THE BLIND PRESENTING  

WEBSITE ACCESSIBILITY SEMINAR FOR BUSINESSES 

WHAT:  Website Accessibility Seminar 

WHEN:  Tuesday, June 15, 2021 

8 A.M. – 10 A.M. 

WHERE: Miami Lighthouse for the Blind and Visually Impaired 

601 Southwest 8th Street 

Miami, Florida 33130 

DETAILS: A panel of experts will explain how individuals with disabilities navigate websites, and 

how and why business, corporate and professional websites need to be fully accessible. This seminar is 

being presented by Miami Lighthouse for the Blind in partnership with the Greater Miami and the 

Beaches Hotel Association, the Greater Miami Convention & Visitors Bureau, and the Miami-Dade 

Beacon Council. 

Panelists will include Robert Fine, Esq., a shareholder at Greenberg Traurig, P.A. and disability rights 

attorney; Virginia Jacko, President and CEO of Miami Lighthouse; Bill Rivera, Miami Lighthouse’s 

Technology Director and Jorge Hernandez, Miami Lighthouse’s Technology Manager. 

Participants are invited to join the Website Accessibility Seminar in person or virtually via Zoom, and 

must make reservations by June 10th. For in-person or virtual reservations, please contact Cameron 

Sisser via email at csisser@miamilighthouse.org. 

NOTE TO EDITORS: Media are invited to attend this seminar and interview the panelists about the legal, 

practical and technical aspects of website accessibility. The issue of website accessibility for the disabled 

is a topic being actively explored in state and federal courtroom across the United States, and in 

legislative updates of the Americans with Disabilities Act. 


